
 

 

    SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER  

      Classroom News 
 

Welcome to ABC Preschool.  Ms. Gladys and I have 
been working hard and are very excited to welcome 
our new students.  

If you did not make it to Parent Night, please talk to 
me about our Reading Program.  I really encourage 
the kids to participate in this.  

This month we will be working on getting 
comfortable with each other and the school 
routines.  We also will be having fun with colors and 
a farm themed unit.   

Please remember to dress your children ready for 
fun, in comfortable play clothes and close-toed 
shoes.  We also need a spare set of clothes to be 
kept at school in case of spills.   

Dates to remember: 

Our first Chapel will be 
held on Thursday, 

September 21 starting at 
9:00 am in the 

Sanctuary.  Please feel 
free to join us.  

 

We need more help with our 
Playdough Club.  If you can 
volunteer to make playdough 
for our room, please let us 

know. 

     ABC Preschool 
             Office: 779-222-4029 
                                        Email: Missvicki@sycamoreumc.org 
                          

Don’t Forget…. To sign your child in and out each day! Once you have done that, check 
your child’s file to pick up any mail that you may have! 


